
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Records Clerk 
Tuesday, August 10, 2021 8:24 AM 
'Ronald Robichaux, Jr' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket No 20210034EI 

Good Morning, Ronald Robichaux, Jr., 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/10/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09022-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210034-EI and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Lisa Smith 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----

From: Ronald Robichaux, Jr <ronaldrobichaux@ymail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 9, 202110:03 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No 20210034EI 

I am writing in opposition to TECO over zealous request for a rate increase. This far exceeds the general rates of 
inflation the past 5 years. Allowing this to pass would cause undue financial harm to its customers who have only 
received the general inflation rates at best. 

Ronald Robichaux, Jr. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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